
From: JOHN DENNETT <jdennn@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 5:25 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  

 Dear Ms. Monroe, 

 

I would like express my extreme disapproval of the plans to run the Northern Pass transmission 
lines though East Concord. 

As a homeowner at McKenna's Purchase I feel the lines will be not only be detrimental to the 
value of my home and the homes around me but will also pose potential health 
risks.  Valuations on property will always rise and fall with the economy but the visual 
and potential health liabilities involved in the Northern Pass project will most certainly become 
obstacles in future home sales.  Also, while I am sure studies can be shown for and against any 
potential health risk,  I would hope that in this day and age we would err on the side of 
caution.    I ask that you deny passage of the Northern Pass transmission lines 
through Concord.  However, if the lines must be built, bury them.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Dennett 

 

mailto:jdennn@comcast.net

	From: JOHN DENNETT <jdennn@comcast.net> Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 5:25 PM To: Monroe, Pamela Subject: Northern Pass

